
Maintenance Office
2074 West 2100 South
West Haven UT  84401

Weber School District

Memo

To:
Dr. Jeff Stephens, Superintendent
Board of Education

From: Jamie Henrie, Buyer

CC: Dr. Robert Petersen, Business Administrator
Seth Pilkington, Assistant Business Administrator
Scott Zellmer, Facilities Director
Cody Barnes, Maintenance Supervisor
Dax Teuscher, Purchasing Agent

Date: 
April 11, 2022

Subject:

Consent Calendar, April 13, 2022 Board Meeting. Three (3) 2022.

Our Maintenance Department would like to purchase Three (3) 2022 Chevrolet Express 
Vans.  Weber School District is purchasing these from Larry H. Miller Chevrolet. State 
contract number is MA3793.  The price of these vans are $30,725.00 for a total cost of 
$92,175.00. The funding for these vehicles will come from Maintenance MO Budget.

If you have any further questions, you can contact Cody Barnes our Maintenance 
Supervisor. 


